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Please reply to: 
FOI Administrator 

Trust Management 
Maidstone Hospital 

Hermitage Lane 
Maidstone  

Kent  
ME16 9QQ 

Email: mtw-tr.foiadmin@nhs.net 
10 May 2019 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to Public Sector pipelines. 
 
You asked: 
Please send me:  
1. The total pipeline of public sector projects involving any aspect of the Built 

Environment, Construction, Consultancy Services or Professional Services 
in any capacity;  

2. The total value of these projects;  
3. The expected benefits and high level policy outcomes of these projects;  
4. Descriptive information for each of these projects, including location, value, 

and procuring authority;  
5. Descriptive information for any other public sector projects involving any 

aspect of the Built Environment, Construction, Consultancy Services or 
Professional Services in any capacity. 

 
Trust response: 
We do not currently have any schemes approved for this financial year, with 
the exception of a new Helipad at Maidstone Hospital, which is being funded 
by a charity organisation. 
 
1. New helipad at Maidstone Hospital  
2. £300k 
3. Currently helicopters are using a temporary landing site which through 

inclement weather is not fit for purpose. The new helipad will permanently 
replace this and will bring a 24 hour safe landing site to Maidstone 
Hospital. 

4. Maidstone Hospital, £300k, Maidstone and Tunbridge Wells NHS Trust 
5. Not applicable  


